
 

A letter from our President  

 

 

As we welcome 2024 we want you to know how much we appreciate you, our 

customers, our team members and company partners for all of your dedication and loyalty 

to Ten Eyck Group.  Without each of you we would not be able to provide the professional 

service, advice and insurance products that we do.  For all of you we are most thankful. 

 

2023 provided many challenges on both a local and global level.  We remain optimistic 

and committed to giving back to our communities in which we serve and to be part of the 

solution where we can. We are committed to doing what is right in everything we do and 

putting the needs of our customers first.  

 

In the year ahead we wish for peace and solutions to the problems we face day to day and 

throughout our country and world.  We will strive to continue to provide the best service 

and professional advice and products that we can.   Thank you for the trust you place in 

us.  May 2024 be filed with good health, happiness and good fortune for you and your 

families.  And may the world find peace and resolution to the conflicts that exist.   

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Chris Brassard  

 


